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Framework for Learning from Home - Orange Class Week 2, Term 4 

You will need help from a parent/carer. Show each completed activity to your parents so they can check it. 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 12.10.21 13.10.21 14.10.21 15.10.21 16.10.21 

Morning English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Writing 

Read “Community 
Helpers Vet” and 
complete the 
“Community Helpers 
Veterinarian” sheet 

Library Zoom with 
Mr Philpott 9.45am 

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Comprehension 

Complete the 
“Veterinarian” 
comprehension 
worksheet and 
wordsearch 

 

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Spelling 

Complete the three 
Vet-themed spelling 
worksheets 

 

Orange Class Zoom 
10am.  

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Writing 

Complete “The Vet 
Helps People” and 
“Community 
Helpers” Q & A 
worksheets 

 

English 

Daily calendar 

Fill in your daily 
calendar 

Writing 

Complete the “Vets 
Can Have Are” 
information report  

 

EALD Literacy Games 
Zoom 10amCrunch 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Crunch and Sip  

Reading Activity 
Log in to PM readers 
online using your 
username and 
password: 

https://app.pmecolle
ction.com.au 

 

1. Choose a 
reader from 
the books 
assigned to 
you 

Press the “Read” 
button at the bottom 
of the page to open 
the book and turn 
the pages. Read 
aloud to a parent or 
carer. 

Crunch and Sip  

Reading Activity 
Log in to PM readers 
online using your 
username and 
password: 

https://app.pmecolle
ction.com.au 

 

2. Choose a 
reader from 
the books 
assigned to 
you 

Press the “Read” 
button at the bottom 
of the page to open 
the book and turn 
the pages. Read 
aloud to a parent or 
carer. 

Crunch and Sip  

Reading Activity 
Log in to PM readers 
online using your 
username and 
password: 

https://app.pmecolle
ction.com.au 

 

3. Choose a 
reader from 
the books 
assigned to 
you 

Press the “Read” 
button at the bottom 
of the page to open 
the book and turn 
the pages. Read 
aloud to a parent or 
carer. 

Crunch and Sip  

Reading Activity 
Log in to PM readers 
online using your 
username and 
password: 

https://app.pmecolle
ction.com.au 

 

1. Choose a 
reader from 
the books 
assigned to 
you 

Press the “Read” 
button at the bottom 
of the page to open 
the book and turn 
the pages. Read 
aloud to a parent or 
carer. 

and Sip  

Reading Activity 
Log in to PM readers 
online using your 
username and 
password: 

https://app.pmecolle
ction.com.au 

 

1. Choose a 
reader from 
the books 
assigned to 
you 

Press the “Read” 
button at the bottom 
of the page to open 
the book and turn 
the pages. Read 
aloud to a parent or 
carer. 

https://app.pmecollection.com.au/
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2 Framework for teaching  

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Break 
and Play 

30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 30 minutes 

Middle Physical Activity 
 
Click on the link 
below and do some 
P.E. with Joe 
 
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=h5P
pLvMvW2s  
  
 

Mathematics 

Complete the 
“Chance Fishing” 
worksheet 

Physical Activity 
 
Click on the link 
below and follow the 
Just Dance routine.  
 
Dynamite  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=eugh
yYPoExk  
 

Mathematics 

Complete the 
“Chance Jars” 
worksheet  

WELLBEING 
AFTERNOON 
Have the afternoon 
off to do something 
fun with a family 
member. 

Physical Activity  
 
Click on the link 
below and follow the 
Just Dance routine.  
 
Kung Fu Fighting  
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=dom
GaQVg004  
 
 
Mathematics 

Complete the 
‘What’s the chance” 
worksheet 

Support Unit Zoom  
12pm 

 

Mathematics 
Play the “Pumpkin 
Probability” game (in 
your pack) with a 
family member. Roll 
two die and add the 
number 
combinations 
together, then 
complete the 
corresponding task 
on your sheet. The 
first person to finish 
their pumpkin wins. 
Watch Mrs Wakelin’s 
video to see how to 
play. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=h5PpLvMvW2s
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Break 
and play 

One Hour One Hour One Hour One Hour One Hour 

Afternoo
n 

PDH 

Child protection 

Complete the 
“Groups I belong To” 
worksheets. 

Post a picture of your 
work to Seesaw. 

 

Drama 

Pet Clinic Roll Play 

Fill in the Pet Clinic 
worksheet. If you 
have a pet, pretend 
you are a vet and are 
treating your pet for 
a problem you have 
outlined on your 
worksheet. If you 
don’t have a pet, use 
a teddy bear instead. 

 

WELLBEING 
AFTERNOON 
Have the afternoon 
off to do something 
fun with a family 
member. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

Complete the 
Floating Egg science 
experiment.  

Post a picture of your 
work to Seesaw. 

 

Handwriting 

Complete two pages 
of your handwriting 
book.  

Post a picture of your 
work to Seesaw. 

 

 


